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Policy and Procedure Committee: 

Working with Executive Board members, Sharon Hobbs and  Kathy Andras, developed changes 
to Section 1 that will be presented at the August Board meeting. These changes will also affect 
Section 11.  The related Section 11 change(s) will be presented at that time, as well. Upon 
approval, changes will be submitted to Webmaster, Joanna Henshaw, who will update the website 
accordingly. Housekeeping is on-going with changes made as appropriate. 

Barbara Coan, Co-Chair P&P Committee 

Nina Schloffel, Co-Chair P&P Committee 


